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FURTHER PAPERS

RELATIVE TO

NATIVE AFFAIRS.

LETTEE FROM THE BISHOP OF WAIAPU TO HIS EXCELLENCY THE
GOVERNOR, ON THE PRESENT SYSTEM OF PURCHASING LAND FROM THE
NATIVES, WITH REMARKS BY MR. McLEAN THEREON,

PRESENTED TO THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES BY COMMAND, JUNE 26m. 1861, AND
ORDERED TO BE PRINTED.
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